September 17, 2018

TO: Zoning Board of Appeals members

Supervisor Keding Town Clerk Quinlan Town Board members

Highway Superintendent Telaak

Town Attorney Costello

Code Enforcement Officer Ferguson

Assessor Fitzner

Town Engineer Hannon

FROM: Allison Koczur, Secretary to the Boards

RE: Zoning Board of Appeals Public Hearings

There were no applications requiring variances received in the Code Enforcement Office by the deadline of September 13, 2018. Therefore, no meeting or Public Hearing is required for the Zoning Board of Appeals on Thursday, October 4, 2018.

The next ZBA submittal deadline is now through October 11, 2018 for Public Hearings on November 1, 2018.